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RENOVATION AND TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF MAGNUM CLUB 

This announcement is made by AUX International Holdings Limited (the “Company”, together with its 

subsidiaries, the “Group”) on a voluntary basis to keep its shareholders and potential investors informed 

of the latest development of the Group. 

The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) wishes to announce that Magnum Club, a club 

operated by the Group located at 3/F & 4/F, Silver Fortune Plaza, 1 Wellington Street, Central, Hong 

Kong will temporarily close for business with effect from 14 January 2018 due to renovation. 

Further announcement will be made when the renovation of Magnum Club is completed and business 

resumes. 
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As at the date of this announcement, the executive Directors are Mr. Zheng Jiang, Mr. Chan Hon Ki, Ms. Chen 

Huajuan and Ms. Shen Guoying and the independent non-executive Directors are Mr. Poon Chiu Kwok, Mr. Bau 
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